
From: Stefanie Griffin
To: Karen Edwards
Cc: Todd Selig
Subject: Tideline public house project
Date: Monday, July 4, 2022 11:11:15 PM

Dear Planning Board Members:

I am a Durham resident writing to voice my support for the Tideline Public House project. This development will
offer a much-needed venue for adults and families to spend their dollars in Durham and will surely benefit other
businesses in the area. As a resident of the Wedgewood neighborhood, I am particularly looking forward to having a
place where I can walk with family for dinner or drinks. I understand that concerns about parking have been raised
and I hope that those will not derail what sounds like a wonderful addition to Durham.

Stefanie Griffin
Sent from my iPhone
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